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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

25.           Favor Joseph D Green

Shannon  Larsuel

Other Katja  Nelson APLA Health understands that DPH will need the authority to adjust Ryan 
White contracts if federal funding levels change, and that DPH-DHSP will 
follow recommendations made at the Commission on HIV through the 
Planning, Priorities, and Allocations Committee. While APLA Health 
understands that cuts will need to be made, the allocation recommendations 
for the Ryan White services categories put some programs at risk, as those 
programs will no longer be viable with the amount of funding allocated to the 
category. Programs like RCFCI, Home Health, and Nutrition Services are at 
risk of receiving such large cuts that the programs cannot be supported. 
APLA Health urges the Board to work with DHSP on how cuts are made to 
ensure that life saving services are supported at the levels needed to keep 
programming robust and viable. 
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